
Sunday, May 5, 1967 

TO: 	JIM GARRISON • 

FROM: 	ALVIN V. OSER 

RE: 	CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION REGT.RDING AC2IVITIES 

OF LEE HARVEY OSWALD WITH DR. LEONARD REISSMAN 

• . , 

On'Tuesdty, February 21:,'1967; I ''eCeived• infO'rMatib
il 

from a confidential informer that LEE HARVEY OSWA
LD had on 

several occasions attended meetings of the Fair P
lay for Cuba 

organization at 1121 Pine Street in the City of N
ew Orleans. 

This location was the residence of DR. LEONARD REISSMAN, 

Telephone No. 866-0865. 

It is believed that members of the New Orleans Po
lice. 

Department observed OSWALD attend meetings at thi
s location. 

During this time the police department was conduc
ting a stake-

out in an attempt to learn more about the Fair Pl
ay for Cuba 

1 	Move
ment. It is also believed that the police depart

ment 

has in its files in the Intelligence Division rec
ordings, 

pictures, and interviews of numerous persons incl
uding OSWALD 

1 	in the Fair Play for Cuba Movement. In the police
 deoart:_ent's 

records there should be infcrmtion cnncernin;-  OS
WALD and *c. 

Fair Play for Cuba Movement which .:es received fr
om the L:- 

Enforcer.ent inyeetigative AcjencY. ::_is agency is 

to be an organization which collects and dissemin
ates informacion 

concerning crime and criminal activities among la
rge metropolitan 

cities with one another% 

I was'able to learn from further investigation th
at 

Dr. REISSMAN who is a professor at Tulane Univers
ity was renting 

at the location of 1121 Pine Street. DR. REISSMAN
 now lives 

at 2,300 Calhoun Street in the City of New Orlean
s. I have 

	

t7-T 	 Tv is believed t.:'12,`: " 

I 	 thzt 	7C 

C 	 '-' :1VE 

L. 	the E;,:-Caliber Gun Shop located at 42:3 

St- Cla'cfle :%venue. 	This su..bject is k
nown to be a police chere.c.tel' 

and involved as a possible fence for stolen prope
rty. In rsoee.t 

years his business, the Gun Shipp, has supposedly 
been 

burglarized on numerous 'oCcasions and guns were s
tolen. However, 

none of the stolen guns have ever been recovered
. It is 

believed that the alleged burglaries are a cover 
for the 

-,hipment of guns to 

AT1IN  V. OSER 


